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WSP Seeking Witnesses to a Hit and Run Pedestrian Collision 
 
Seattle, Wash – The Washington State Patrol is seeking witnesses to a hit and run collision. The collision 
involved a pedestrian and occurred August 4, 2024 just before 1am.  
 
The incident started with a pedestrian entering Northbound on I5 at Albro near milepost 161. Once the 
pedestrian entered onto I5 the pedestrian was first struck by a vehicle in lane 3. The pedestrian was then hit by 
an additional vehicle (possibly a semi-truck) that fled the scene. The fleeing vehicle continued Northbound after 
the collision occurred. The pedestrian was pronounced dead on scene.  
 
WSP Detectives are seeking anyone with information on driver/vehicle or video footage to contact Detective 

Sergeev at  Ivan.Sergeev@wsp.wa.gov 
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